
 
 

 
Dear Parents 

 
It is with great sadness that I need to inform you of the passing of the 

previous Headteacher at Parkwood Junior School, Ms Sue Russell, after a 
long illness.  

 
Ms Russell was Headteacher at the school between 2006 and 2009, many 

staff, parents and former pupils will remember her. I always found her to 
be very encouraging and supportive and she had a significant impact on 

the school during her time here, including taking on several of the key 
staff who remain at the school today. Those of us who knew her will all 

have her in our thoughts.  

 
Our best wishes and sincere condolences to her family, friends and 

husband at this sad time.  
 

Mr A Moir 
Headteacher  
 


